
 

 

 
DATE: July 24, 2023 
 
TO:  Depot Network 
 
RE:  Registrations Portal – Temporarily Inaccessible 
 
 
Attention depot operators and staff, 
 
The Registrations Portal is currently not accessible due to technological issues. Our IT Manager, 
Travis Wizniuk, is diligently working on a solution and we expect the portal to be back up before 
the end of today. We will send another update when the problem is fixed, and the portal is 
accessible again. 
 
In the interim, we apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. If you have any questions, 
please reach out to a member of the BCMB Compliance Team. We are happy to help answer any 
questions you may have.  
 
Toll Free: 1-888-424-7671 
Phone: 780-424-3193 
Email: compliance@bcmb.ab.ca 
 


